
 

RE:   Fire Works 

Dear Cherry Hill Village Resident: 

Also, as July 4th approaches, the Association wants to remind CHV I and CHV II residents about the CHVHA 

Regulation of Pyrotechnics (Fireworks). 

If you observe anyone igniting or discharging fireworks in Cherry Hill Village, we encourage you to call the 

Canton Township Police Department to register a complaint. The emergency number is 911. The non-emergency 

number is 734-394-5400. 

All of Cherry Hill Village common areas are public areas, where fireworks are prohibited by Canton Township 

Ordinance. 

Please review the Canton Township Ordinance regarding fireworks in Canton Township, which Cherry Hill Village 

Homeowners Association adopts (Fireworks Prohibition-Attached).  

We appreciate your assistance with these matters. 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

Jeff McDuff, Site Manager 
Cherry Hill Village  
Herriman & Associates, Inc. 
Management Agent for 
Cherry Hill Village  
734-495-0505 
jmcduff@herriman.net 


